Problem Corrected Notification

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

ESTE INFORME INFORMACION MUY IMPORTANTE SOBRE SU AGUA DE BEBER.
TRADUZCALO O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA BIEN.

Water Supply Problem Corrected

As a consumer of the water supply at Borough of Slatington, you were given written notice on
1/18/2023 that a boil water advisory was in effect.

Since that time, the following actions have been taken to correct the problem:
1. The water main break has been repaired, the water has been tested two times (as per
DEP regulations) and is safe to consume.

Due to these actions the boil water advisory has been lifted.

For more information, please contact the Borough of Slatington at 610-767-2131.

Please share this information with all other people who drink this water and may not
have received it directly (for example, apartment residents, nursing home residents,
schools and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or
distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Borough of Slatington.
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